Sir,
 

There is no point in my submitting a long, involved and explanatory submission on this matter as I doubt its possible effectiveness will be registered, I simply say that to change the constitutional framework from constitutional democracy to a republic would be a disastrous move in Australian history. I am opposed to any change to the system at all.
 

I dare to say that we have some situations already in existence that are beginning to undermine our constitution as it stands (witness the appointment by a labor premier of an avowedly republican governor in this state!), and that if anything there should be an inquiry into why current constitutional procedures are not being adhered to. Our system is the envy of many - the fact that politicians and business interests are often in cahoots to divert the constitution would be a far more interesting committee and a far better use of government funds.
 

To all effects our "Head of State" is the Governor-General (an Australian). The fact that he is appointed (and can be dismissed) by the Crown is a uniquely marvellous check on power and corruption that is a text book example of just how to keep democracy active. 
 

Please leave things alone. We are no less a nation than any other but we are more of a democracy (or at least we have the capacity to be so), than most.
 

F. Hugh Eveleigh
 

Hobart 
 

